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Temporary carpark closure
Wednesday 28 April to Thursday 27 May 2021
Between Wednesday 28 April and Thursday 27 May, sections of the northern  
park ‘n’ ride will be temporary closed to support station accessibility upgrade works.
The station and footbridge will be inaccessible from the northern carpark on Friday 
14 May only and a diversion will be in place via Armstrong Road. If you normally 
park here, please allow for extra travel time to the station on this day.
As station access will vary during this time, please ensure you follow directional 
signage in place and take care around the work zones (please see map below).
These changes will assist with the installation of the lift and stairs on the most 
northern end of the footbridge, and a new kerb in the northern park ‘n’ ride.

Customers are requested to assist us by removing vehicles from the carpark before 
11pm on Tuesday 27 April and Thursday 13 May.
We appreciate your cooperation and patience as we work to upgrade and improve 
your station.

For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

Current site office
Carparks closed Wednesday 28 April to Thursday 27 May
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Cannon Hill station

Carparks closed Friday 14 May to Wednesday 19 May

Closed Wednesday 28 April 
to Thursday 27 May

Site office

Pedestrian access changes from Wednesday 28 April to Thursday 27 May (excludes 14 May)
Pedestrian access changes on Friday 14 May only
Pedestrian access changes from Saturday 15 to Wednesday 19 May

Closed Friday 14 May to 
Wednesday 19 May

Access path unchanged

Armstrong Road
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Partial footbridge closure 14 May only


